

At the Christmas village



I went to the Christmas market in my town yesterday and I had a great time. I went with my sister Camilla and my dad. There were lots of stalls selling treats, Christmas decorations as well as handmade toys and gadgets. First of all, we stopped at the Italian treats stall. We had a slice of "panettone" which is a type of sweet bread with dried fruit. It is delicious. Then, we visited all the other stalls and bought some presents. Dad bought a glittering star for our Christmas tree; I bought a handmade bracelet for mum, a wooden toy machine for my younger brother James and a nice sweater for me. Camilla

bought some gingerbread cookies for our family and a pair of handmade earrings for her best friend. At lunchtime, we decided to have something to eat there. We had some crepes at the French treats stall. Later, we continued our visit and came across a magician's show. It was amazing. The magician's best trick was making himself disappear! How did he do it?? After the show we went back home and decorated our Christmas tree. Now, we are ready for Christmas!

By Diane

TRUE OR FALSE?

- 1 Diane went to the Christmas village last week. T/F
- 2 She went there with her parents and her sister. T/F
- 3 She liked the "panettone". T/F
- 4 She went shopping. T/F
- 5 Diane has got an elder brother. T/F
- 6 They went home at lunchtime. T/F
- 7 Diane's dad bought a bracelet. T/F
- 8 Camilla bought some biscuits. T/F
- 9 They had a typical French treat for lunch. T/F
- 10 Diane enjoyed the magician's performance. T/F

ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS.

1 Where did Diane go yesterday?

2 Who did she go with?

3 What did her dad buy?

4 What did Diane buy?

5 Who did Camilla buy the earrings for?

6 What did they have for lunch?

7 What did they do after lunch?

8 What was the magician's best trick?

9 What did they do after the show?

10 Do you like Christmas markets?
